Dear DTCWV Member Firms and Members -

DTCWV and the WV Association for Justice are teaming up to participate in the US Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots program, before now handled by the West Virginia Chapter of the American Inns of Court with the support of the West Virginia State Bar. The Marine Corps arranges with each participating law office location a drop off and pick up date for collection boxes through an online application. Participation could not be easier. All you have to do is sign up, receive the collection box, advertise the purpose of the box inside your organization, and allow the box to be picked up.

Sign up at <u>Toys for Tots</u>. In the alternative, contact Erica Baumgras (Flaherty) or Anita Casey, and they will arrange to drop off a donation box and pick it up when filled, prior to the collection date.

Toys for Tots accepts only new, unwrapped toys. The **pick-up date** is **12/8/17**. Lucky participants may catch a glimpse of elf Anita Casey helping with distribution and collection.

Jill McIntyre

President



